
 

                  
 
 

                              SECRETARY REPORT 

 

 
  

As per the job descriptions - all duties and responsibilities were fulfilled in 2015. All paid positions 
within our club followed proper PSCA policies and procedures.  All appointed paid positions were 
evaluated in the month of October by the PCSA board (as per club policy) and these positions have 
been assigned for the 2016 season. 
 
  
 
Yours in Soccer, 
 
Michael Everson 

 

Michael Everson 
PCSA Secretary  
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